
EKTR Business Meeting August 9, 2023 

Bob Garrett conducted the meeting as Ron was feeling under the weather. 

Treasurer Report- 

 No report this month. $697.69 was in the account last month. This does not reflect July 

50/50 amount. 

 

50/50 

 Nancy won. 

 

Old Business 

 Bill Poe is finishing up the planning for the Colorado trip this fall. Group will be departing 

on Friday September 22, 2023. Group will stay multiple nights at Tomichi Village in Gunnison, 

Co. This is the same base camp that was used last year. He’s still working on the route and 

overnight stops. He will post the itinerary in an email and on EKTR Facebook page. If you are 

planning on going please acknowledge on the post on our club Facebook page.  

 

Future Rides 

 

 In the past the club has taken a fall color ride. It was brought up to see if there is any 

interest and/or volunteer to be in charge. Putting that out there as it’s usually scheduled in 

October.  

American Legion Riders- They will be meeting at 83rd st and K7 on Saturday 8/19. This 

ride is fundraiser for the post. Vince will post details on the EKTR Facebook page. Destination 

will be Sharkey’s in Ft Scott. 

 

Wednesday August 16 dinner destination is La Mesa in Lansing, Kansas 

 Next business meeting will be September 13 at 7:00 pm at Johnny’s Tavern.  



 

 

 

 


